
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Ref:Etone College CCF 
 
30th June 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Little Rissington Gliding Trip- 7th July 2023 
 
The CCF have secured six places for a gliding experience at RAF Rissington on Friday 7th July 2023 
and we are pleased to inform you that your child has been selected to attend. 
 
Pupils will travel by minibus departing school at 7:00am and returning at approximately 5:00pm.  You 
will need to make arrangements for your child to return home safely. 
 
Once at RAF Rissington, each cadet will be taken through a safety briefing and be given the 
opportunity to go up in an RAF glider. They will be in the air for approximately 30 minutes. As gliding 
is very weather dependent, there is no guarantee that once they arrive at Rissington that flying will 
take place, however, times and dates have been chosen to give us the best possible opportunity. 
 
Pupils will be required to wear MTP uniform for the day and bring a packed lunch. Etone College staff 
will be accompanying pupils on the trip and there will be no charge as the cost of the trip has already 
been covered through CCF sub payments. 
 
Please note that all places on trips are subject to continued good behaviour and regular attendance. 
Additionally, the signed permission slip from yourself agrees that the school reserves the right to send 
your child home at your expense if your child jeopardizes their own safety, the safety of others or the 
good name of the school.  The attached RAF CCF consent Certificate will also need to be completed 
and signed. 

  
Should you have any queries regarding this trip, please contact SSI Sgt Clark 
Bclark@etonecollege.co.uk  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Mr I Smith 
Headteacher 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Rissington Gliding Trip – 7th July 2023 
 

 
 
Pupil name: ………………………………………….  Form: …………………………… 
 
I give permission for my child to attend the trip to Rissington.  I understand my child will be travelling 
by mini bus and will make the necessary arrangements for them to travel home safely. 
 
 
Signed: ………………………………………….. Date: ………………………….. 
 

 
Reply slip to be returned to the CCF post-box by 5th July 2023 

mailto:Bclark@etonecollege.co.uk

